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Brooke Henry – Social Media Committee Chair 

We  have  $200  remaining  in  our  total  $200  budget,  which  includes  anticipated  annual
conference expenses.

Main efforts included updating Social Media accounts. Instagram account was created. 

Attempt to create Facebook page was unsuccessful because the page would need to be linked
to a personal account
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